
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 31, 2017 1:40:54 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:22 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Krystal Hobbs

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I think what the wynne govt is trying to do to the ontario pple is a travesty. Rasing rates like this will
cause the min wage increase to mean nothing. Ontarians will still be scraping together ends to pay bills,
and having to choose between food on the table or paying hydro....
Nothing will change things will get worse for lower income familes struggling to make ends meet. I
think allowing this increase would be morally wrong when we are trying so hard to make life better for
Ontarians.

-- Attachment --
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